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With the completion of the beautiful Veterans Memorial 
Elementary School during the past year, the Center and West- 
ern antiquities were torn down and their sites made into 
parking lots. But the Governor Bradford School, less than 
20 years old is an attractive building that has been well main- 
tained. Members of the Morris-Light Post, American Legion, 
would like to have it as headquarters building. It has been 
mentioned as a possible medical center. Many feel that it 
would be ideal for a Community Center, a plan on which the 

Club is now working. 
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Facing West about 1910 - Atlantic Avenue on the l e f t .  

The New Governor Bradford School, built  1935, on the spot, from below Conant Street, facing 
Bart. To right of school is St. Pe  Catholic Church on Prince St. - August 1940 


